Letter from Jerry Lewis to Walter O’Malley
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April 12, 1962

Mr. Walter O'Malley

Dodger Executive Office
. Statler Hotel

930 Wilshire

Los Angeles, California

Dear Walter:

Just a note of appreciation and thanks for
all the courtesies you've extended, I
can't begin to tell you how happy I am with
the tickets.

My pride in being a Dodger fan is only ex=
ceeded by our friendship.

Thanks again for everything.

Sxecerely,
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